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August 27, 2013 
 

DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 
 
The District has received the following donations: 

 
1. Gateway Technical College Library – Kenosha Campus donated a large library 

bookshelf to the KTEC Library. The value of this donation is $5,015.00.  
2. Aiello Family Dental donated $1,000.00 to the Bradford Theatre Arts Department. 

The donation was used for the International Thespian Festival performance of 
“Shrek”.  

3. Mr. William Aiello donated $1,000.00 to the Bradford Theatre Arts Department. 
The donation was used for the International Thespian Festival performance of 
“Shrek”.  

4. Kenosha Academy of Dance donated $750.00 to the Bradford Theatre Arts 
Department. The donation was used for the International Thespian Festival 
performance of “Shrek”.  
 

 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation 
Administration requests the Board of Education approve acceptance of the above listed 
gift(s), grant(s) or bequest(s) as per Board Policy 1400, to authorize the establishment 
of appropriate accounts to monitor fiscal activity, to amend the budget to reflect this 
action and to publish the budget change per Wisconsin Statute 65.90(5)(a). 
 
 
 
Dr. Michele Hancock 
Superintendent of Schools 


